

The meeting of the 15 April saw the final stages of the Committee’s work on the review of the local plan. The work entailed both looking at the planning policies and the allocation of land use. On 10 May Chris Hardman, the Local Plans Officer, and Alan Eales the Head of Planning Services invited all Members of the Council to an informal session of the Council for a presentation. Tonight there will again be an opportunity for Members to have input in to the review before it moves on to the next stage.

In addition to the scheduled meetings of the Committee there was on May 12 a special meeting relating to the Corporate Plan and the authority’s priorities for the future.

The work programme in the new municipal year will include further sessions on Modal Transport in Carlisle, including an input into the Local Transport  Plan.  It is also hoped that in the autumn will see work commence on Abandoned Vehicles. This is a subject area that the Committee expressed an interest in some time ago but which for various reasons could not be tackled sooner.   

Carole Rutherford

Chairman

Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee

May 2004
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